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Hurricane Update

• The storm is very slow moving – 6mph and continues to 
wobble…once advisory puts the track to the east and out 
to see and the next is back to the west. Please be patient 
and continue to monitor the storm.

• Once Matthew moves near the southeastern Bahamas 
on Wednesday, it is forecast to turn northwestward or 
north-northwestward.

• The model guidance is in relatively good agreement 
through 72 hours, but begin to diverge by days 4 and 5.

• It is important to remind users that average NHC track 
forecast errors are around 175 miles at day 4 and 230 
miles at day 5. 










